AFFIDAVIT
State of Missouri )
}ss

County of St. Louis )
I, Ann Rudy, having been duly sworn upon my oath, state as follows

I am the President of KMB Utility Corporation

1.
Currently, KMB Utility Corporation has 548 water customers and 192 sewer

2.
customers.

3. On the Lt ﬂi day of June, 2011, KMB Utility Corporation placed the attached
Notice in the U.S. Mail, postage prepaid, to KMB's water and sewer customers to notify them of

the pending sale of the KMB water and systems to Algonquin Water Resources of Missouri

LLC d/b/a Liberty Water.
4. The facts contained herein are true and accurate to the best of my knowledge

“ANN RUDY

Subscribed and sworn before me this 8% day of June, 2011
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KMB Utility Corporation

Dear Customer,

We wish to inform you that we have reached an agreement to transfer the fwater] [sewer]
system that serves you to Algonquin Water Resources of Missouri, LLC d/b/a Liberty Water
(Liberty Water) effective later this year, pending the approval of the Missouri Public Service
Commission. You will be notified of the specific date if and when a transfer date has been
determined.

Liberty Water's parent, through its subsidiaries, currently provides water service to over
70,000 customers across 4 states, including approximately 771 connections in Jefferson, Stone
and Taney Coun.ties, Missouri, and sewer service to approximately 267 connections in
Jefferson, Stone and Taney Counties, Missouri. After taking over service, Liberty Water
proposes to serve the customers of KMB utilizing KMB’s existing rates, rules and regulations.

If you would like to provide comments conceming the proposed transfer o.f the [water]
[sewer] system to Liberty Water, you may do so by writing the MISSOURI PUBLIC SERVICE

Commission, P.O. Box 360, Jefferson City, Missouri 65102, or by e-mail at pscinfo@psc.mo.gov

no later than July 12, 2011. Please reference case numbers W0-2011-0350 and SO-2011-
0351.
Comments may also be registered in the case using the Commission’s electronic filing

and information system at https://www.efis.psc.mo.gov/mpsc/Comments.html. Please be aware

that all public comments are viewable by the public. If submitting comments on the web, again,

please reference Case Nos. W0-2011-0350 and S0-2011-0351.



